UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20865

SEP 30 198

MEMORANDUM FOR: Wiilfam D. Hutchison, Operations Officer
0ffice of Investigations

FROM: Michael S, Kearney, Project Manager
Regulatory Improvements - Materials Licensirg

SUBJECT: NMSS TECANICAL STAFF REVIEW OF SEQUOYAH FUELS
CORPORATION (SFC) INVESTIGATION TRANSCRIPTS

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of September 30, 1986, in 4

which you responded to my request of earlier that day, for certain members of
oui technical staff to be provided access to the transcripts of the SFT investi-
gation. %Your response, which had been coordinated with the Deputy Director of
01, was, based on the authority of the Director of 01, that the transcripts were
released for the technical staff to review, for the purpose of identifying and
following up on potential safety concerns identified in the interviews. The
staff will primarily review the exhibits resulting from the interviews with the
SFC operators and supervisors. The exhipits will be returned to Richard J.

Goddard, 0GC. Copies will not te made.

Michael S, Kearney, Project Manager
Regulatory Improvements - Materials
Licensing
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